
 
 

 

Date: February 27, 2020 
 
To: Whom It May Concern  
 
RE: REACH 
 
 
Prime Conduit® Manufacturing Company certifies that its pipe, Injection molded 
and fabricated products are compliant with the European Union Regulation (EC) 
1907/2006 governing the Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of 
Chemicals (REACH) and do not contain substances above 0.1% weight of a 
Substance of Very High Concern (SVHC) listed in Annex XIV as of January 2019.  
 
 
We are committed to taking all necessary steps to ensure our products comply 
with the REACH requirements.  Should you have any questions or need further 
information please feel free to contact me or Prime Conduit’s Quality Manager, 
Jeremy Zeliff @ 450.670.2266. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alpesh Christian 
Sr. Materials Manager 405-323-6304 
Alpesh.christian@primeconduit.com 
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